SPECIAL BOARD MEETING VILLAGE OF STERLING, NEBRASA

The Sterling Village Board of Trustees met in special session on Tuesday, February 8, 2011 at 6:45 p.m. Chairman Dennis Heusman called the meeting to order and trustees answering roll call were: Scott Buss, Vane Rengstorf, Dwight Weiss, Chuck Wingert. Others present: LeRoy Riensche, Steve Eickhoff, Steve Weiss.

The purpose of the meeting was for the public hearing for the One and Six Year Street Improvement Program. Plans for the ensuing were discussed and the plan was accepted as proposed.

Weiss made a motion to close the hearing and Buss seconded the motion. Vote: yeas: all. Motion carried.

Meeting closed at 6:57 p.m.

Dennis Heusman, Chairman of the Board

Lola Wentz, Village Clerk